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PUBLIC NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 
BACK ENDERBY ROAD 

 
Please be advised that a portion of Back Enderby Road between Highway 97A and Mountain 
View Road will be closed to all traffic on Friday, June 7, 2024 and Saturday, June 8, 2024 from 
7:00 am to 2:00 pm for the purpose of paving.  Traffic is able to detour to Highway 97A via 
Mountainview Road.  
 
Okanagan Aggregates will be on site performing this work and signage will be posted on 
Highway  97A and Mountainview Road indicating the scheduled closure. Once the necessary 
paving is complete, Back Enderby Road will return to single lane alternating traffic. 
 
Perimeter Flagging will be on site and the Township of Spallumcheen asks that you observe all 
safety signage and equipment on site. 
 
The Township of Spallumcheen appreciates your patience and cooperation as the project is 
completed. 
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